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Date: September 23rd, 2025
TO:  Greenfield Board of Works and Public Safety
RE:  Surplus sell of vehicles
 I am requesting the Board of Works to approve the sale of two 2019 Ford Taurus’ to the Greenfield Central School Police Department.  We will sell these vehicles with emergency lights.  The radios, computers, Bodyworn Cameras, and the striping will be removed prior to the sale.  We will sell these at $16,000 each.  That is the fair market value for each of these vehicles.
Vehicle 1 2019 Ford Taurus VIN 1FAHP2MK5KG115201 estimated mileage 71,000
Vehicle 2 2019 Ford Taurus VIN 1FAHP2MK7KG115202 estimated mileage 71,000
Respectfully,

Chief Brian Hartman 
“To protect and serve the citizens of Greenfield”

